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NLS8600122

April 4, 1986

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Fbnagement Staff
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Diggs:

By letter dated March 12, 1986, you informed us that a Class III fee had
been assessed for our submittal of March 1, 1984 (NLS8400077) transmitting 1

the Cooper Nuclear Station Second Ten-Year Inservice Inspection Plan.
Enclosed is our check in the amount of $4,000 to cover this fee.

Sincerely,

M
Jay M. Pilant

,

Manager, Technical Staff
Nuclear Power Group
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